
of nice days. All Aviator Acad-

emy students and members can 
also contact us on 705-429-

3192 if they would like to come 
and fly and nobody is in the 

office at that time. 

Sunfairy and Windfairy are look-

ing forward to fly with you! 

 

Last December was very rich in 

snowstorms, heavy snow, cold 

and holidayõs events.  

Aviator Academy members who 
used a few flyable days and 

came to fly between December 
21, 2010 and January 1, 2011, 

got Christmas gift from Aviator 

Academy.  

The most important December 

event took place on Friday De-
cember 31, 2010: The New 

Yearõs Eve Party. See pictures 

on the next two pages. 

Edenvale Aerodrome is situated 
directly southeast of the Geor-

gian Bay and the òlake effectó 
there is most intensive. There-

fore we have to make the best 

Survival Course 

Aviator Academy is preparing 

a Survival Course on 

Sunday February 13, 2011 

at 4PM at FUD Grill  

Restaurant, Edenvale 

Aerodrome.  

Lecturer of the course will be 
Scott Edwards and he will 

talk about surviving in various 

weather conditions and 

environments, first aid, and 

much more.  

Everyone will get a mini-

survival kit with  

directions on how to use 

it.  

 

The price: for Aviator Acad-

emy students and members 

$60 +HST 

non-members $100+HST. 

Please confirm your atten-

dance ASAP.  

Everyone is welcome! 

AVIATOR ACADEMY  

5195 HWY 26 E, RR#2 

STAYNER, ON L0M 1S0  

 

705-428-3111 

 

www.aviatoracademy.ca 

JANUARY  

Aviator Academy 

Newsletter  

Special points of 

interest:  

New Yearõs Eve Party 

review 

Survival Course coming 

on February 13, 2011 

Pilotõs jokes: 

Pilot: Good morning, 

Bratislava 

Tower: Good morning, 
just for your 

information this is 

Vienna 

Pilot: we are inbound 

for a landing into 

Bratislava 

Tower: This is really 

Vienna 

Pilot: Vienna? 

Tower: Yes, Vienna 

Pilot: Why? We 
wanted to land at 

Bratislava! 

Tower: OK, than 
terminate your 

approach and turn left 

2011 

Winter time  



Everyone who joined our New Yearõs Eve Party could enjoy as we promised: 

 

THAKS TO OUR 

SUPPORTERS: 

 

MILAN KROUPA  

FRANK CAMPBELL  

EDWARD HELMICH  

KYLE LANKIN  

MIKE MARKICEVIC  

JOE VITHA  

 

 

THANKS TO OUR 

VOLUNTEERS:  

 

EVAN ARCHER  

SABINA SISKOVA  


